
  

Dougherty Arts Center is Closing for Required Routine Maintenance  

 

December 18 – 22, 2017 

 

 

The Dougherty Arts Center (DAC), located at 1110 Barton Springs Road, will be closing 

for required routine maintenance from Monday, Dec. 18 – Friday, Dec. 22, 2017. 

 

During this time, the business office will be closed, as well as the front of the building 

including the gallery, rehearsal rooms, artist resource center, and theater. In-person and by-

phone registration for classes will not be available. To register for classes online, please 

visit www.austintexas.gov/dougherty  

 

The DAC’s afterschool program will still occur on the school side of the building on 

Monday, Dec. 18 and Tuesday, Dec. 19.  

 

The current exhibits will not be available for viewing during this time. All exhibits will 

reopen on December 23. Kate Graham’s exhibit Buddhist High Holy Days in Tibet and 

Qinghai has been extended to January 10, 2018.  

 

The Dougherty Arts Center will re-open on Saturday, Dec. 23 for its normal operating 

hours of 10AM – 4PM. 
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